
 

Tuesday 5th November 2024 
 

Year 4 experience – Prime VR 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As part of our Year 4 learning journey topic this term ‘Our Changing World’ we will be learning 
about climate change and the effect of global warming in Antarctica.  
 
We have invited Prime VR to come in, to create a real-life experience through virtual reality headsets 
to immerse the children in the world of Antarctica. This is a wonderful opportunity to bring the 
children’s learning to life. 
 
Details are as follows: -  
 
Dates:   Thursday 19th December 2024 
 
Place:   Woodpecker Hall Academy  
 
Cost:   £8  
 
Payment:         To be made through Arbor 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Year 4 teachers  
 


